Subject:

FW: Email - Communication - Angela Germaine - Budget Cuts and Lower Property Taxes - CK 270-1

From: Angela Germaine [mailto:

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 11:44 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks < City. Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Angela Germaine - Budget Cuts and Lower Property Taxes - CK 270-1

Submitted on Friday, April 10, 2020 - 23:44

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

==Your Message==

Service category: City Council, Boards & Committees

Account Number:

Subject: Budget Cuts and Lower Property Taxes

Message: Due to COVID-19, many Saskatoon taxpayers wish to alert the City Council members that the time is NOW for implementing a "bare bones budget" and freezing ALL non-essential city spending (especially all capital projects for 6 months to 1 year). There also needs to be a reduction in ALL commercial & residential property taxes until taxpayers and the economy can recover in 18-24 months from this devastating hit to personal finances!!!

Attachment:

==Your Details== First Name: Angela Last Name: Germaine

Email:

Confirm Email:

Neighbourhood where you live: Lawson Heights

Phone Number: (306)

For internal use only: